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21, March 2001 

 

Dear Mr. Visser, 

 

Thank you for your chairman’s letter relating to the proposed work of Q.3/SSG of the ITU-T Special Study Group 
(SSG) on “IMT-2000 and Beyond”. 

We have studied the structure of the proposed draft new recommendation titled  “GSM evolved UMTS core network 
with UTRAN access network” (PDNR Q.REF-1) and concluded that we would like you to clarify your request before 
we can reply to your specific questions. 

In particular,  

1. It appears that you have already listed the 3GPP specification in section 10 of PDNR Q.REF-1.  If you require 
further information (e.g. the latest version of specification), you can obtain it from our web site 
(http://www.3gpp.org) where the complete set of specifications is available.  Could you please confirm that this is 
sufficient to meet your requirements?  

2. If you are requesting the 3GPP to provide a separate explanatory description, please clarify your precise 
requirement. 

 

We are pleased to keep good collaboration with ITU-T SSG and note that this has been facilitated by the 3GPP 
invitation for ITU representatives to participate at 3GPP OP and PCG meetings. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
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